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           2/24/2025 

Dear Sacred Heart Villa Families, 

Our final fundraiser of the year, the Basket Auction, will be held on May 31st. Tickets 

are now on sale, and we are already accepting basket donations. Please note the 

following family requirements: 

 Purchase two adult tickets at $50 each (additional tickets welcome). Children’s 

tickets for dinner only are $20. Tables of 10 are also available. 

 Donate two baskets valued at $50 each (items can be purchased on sale). If 

you’re unable to make the baskets yourself, you can send in $100, and our 

volunteers will create the baskets for you. 

 Lottery Ticket: $2 per student. 

 Sell five (5) $500 Large Prize tickets at $5 each. The winner will be drawn 

during the auction. 

Please label each basket (e.g., "Donated by the Smith Family"). All donations are due 

by the week of April 9th. 

Your support helps us keep tuition affordable. Thank you for making this fundraiser a 

success! 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call or text Sr. Maryann at 716-344-6266 

Warm regards, 

Sr. Maryann and the Fundraising Committee  
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